
 

 

 

STOLEN BOATS CANADA 
             Non Profit – Public Service 

          Jamie Gibson 778-229-6932 

INFORMATION REQUESTED 
On May 25th 2014 at approximately 4:30 am, two Pelican Pursuit X80 kayaks were 
located adrift in Burrard Inlet in the Port Moody area of Burrard Inlet. The Vancouver 
Police Marine Unit is requesting assistance in identifying the two craft. Please contact 
Cst. Michael Thrower at:   michael.thrower@vpd.ca VPD File 2014-87773 

 

 

 

 

www.stolenboats.ca 

 

 

                                            

 

Personal Floatation Devices 

 

              Save Lives 
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